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Ref. U-12021/ 11 /2025-MEC                       Dated: 30th August,2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

Subject: Result of NEET PG Counselling 2025 

Kind Attention: State DMEs/ Vice Chancellors/ Secretaries (Medical 
Education) of all states 

 It is for the information to all State DME's that Medical Counselling 
Committee (MCC) of DGHS has received the Result (Pen Drive) of NEET PG 
2025 from NBE. Hence, you are requested to authorize a representative from your 
office to collect the result from the office of Medical Counselling Committee 
(MCC),1st floor, National Medical Library (NML) building, Ansari Nagar, 
Ring Road, Near AIIMS New Delhi. The representatives are requested to carry 
their 1D card and authorization letter from their office for authentication.  

 

 The Password to open the Pen Drive will be sent to authorized person 
through mail. Hence, the visiting representative should provide working email ID 
of authorized person of respective state counselling authority, where password 
can be sent by MCC.  

 

 The representatives can visit the MCC office from Monday to Friday 
between 10:30 A.M to 5:00 PM to collect the result. 

 

 

Notice posted on: 

 

     


